WNnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

October 19, 2021

Ms. Jill C. Tyson

Assistant Director for the Office of Congressional Affairs
Federal Bureau of Investigation

935 Pennsylvania Ave., NW Room 7240

Washington, DC 20535

Dear Ms. Tyson:

Enclosed please find correspondence from Mr. Anthony Viola. Mr. Viola requests a review of
his correspondence and of his case by the Inspector General.

Please review this matter and provide me with your comments and recommendations for any
actions that can be taken to assist my constituent. Your response should be directed to my
Cleveland office at 801 West Superior Ave., Suite 1400, Cleveland, Ohio 44113 (Phone: 216-
522-7272; Fax: 216-522-2239).

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Sl By

Sherrod Brown
United States Senator
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Enclosure
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